
Marwood Pr imar y  

Dear Parents 

 

Annual Reporting to Parents 

Reports will come home next week for children in years 1 to 6.  We write our reports 
in the Spring term to highlight children’s strengths and give them targets to achieve.  
The teacher who sets the targets then has a term to help the child achieve them.  
Please read through the report and return the parent and child comment sheet; as 
well as the data collection sheet.  Staff are very appreciative of the comments from 
home, as it helps to ensure success for children. 

 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

This new legislation comes in effect in May 2018.  Marwood School will be issuing a 
new notice to parents about why we hold data and what we do with it.  We will also 
be asking for positive consent for things like having a child photographed at school. 

If you have any questions about this please contact the school office. 

 

Request from Class 1  

Does anyone have a toy garage they would be willing to donate for the children to 
use.  Any toy (matchbox size) cars would also be appreciated.  Please let Mrs Griffin 
or Mrs May know if you can help. 

 

Severe Weather 

Cold snowy weather is forecast for the weekend.  I will make an assessment of the 
lanes around school on Sunday afternoon and post on the school website regarding 
our opening arrangements for Monday. 

 

Congratulations go to the children in Class 4 who represented the school yesterday 
at a netball and football tournament at Kingsacre school.  Well done to the year 6 
netball team for being silver medallists. 

 
Alun Dobson 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

 

 

Telephone 01271  850395  
 
Emai l :admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

16TH M ARCH  2018  

Class 2: lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Class 3: nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  
Class 4: bmartin@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

DIARY  

Tuesday 27th March Spring Concert 7pm—
Community Hall 

Wednesday 28th 
March 

Year 1 & 2 Tarka Tennis 
Festival 

Thursday 29th March MSA Easter Bonnet com-
petition & Cookie Day 

 

Break up for Easter Holi-
days 

Saturday 31st March Class 3 residential trip 
payment due 

Monday 16th April Summer term begins 

Wednesday 18th April Swimming starts for 
Class 3 pupils 

Friday 20th April Final payment for class 
4’s residential trip 

Wednesday 2nd  -
Friday 4th  May 

Class 3 at the Ultimate 
Adventure Centre 

Monday 21st—Friday 
25th May 

Class 4—Bristol Residen-
tial trip. 

Wednesday 27th June Sports Day 
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Page 2 Telephone 01271  850395  
 

Menu for week beginning 19th March 

Telephone 01271  850395  

Jacket Potato, Yoghurt, Fresh Fruit Salad & Salad are avail-

able every day 

 

Cost of a school meal is only £2.30, to pay for your child’s 

meal go to:  

https://schoolgateway.com  

Or ask in the office for details 

Monday 

  

  

Option 1 

  

Option 2 

  

Option 3 

  

Dessert 

Pasta Carbonara, Crusty bread and Mixed Vegetables 

 

Sweet Chilli Noodles with Mixed Vegetables and Tofu 

 

Jacket Potato 

 

Chocolate Cake 

Tuesday Option 1 

  

Option 2 

  

Option 3 

  

Dessert 

Beef Burger with Baked Beans & Potato Wedges 

 

Quorn Burger with Baked Beans & Potato Wedges 

  

Jacket Potato 

 

Meringue Nest & Fruit 

Wednesday 

  

  

Option 1 

  

Option 2 

  

Option 3 

 

Dessert 

Roast Gammon & Pineapple with Roast potatoes, carrots, broccoli & gravy 

 

Homity Pie with Roast potatoes, carrots, broccoli & gravy 

 

Jacket Potato 

 

Jelly and Ice Cream 

Thursday 

  

  

Option 1 

  

Option 2 

  

Option 3 

  

Dessert 

Chicken Casserole with boiled Potatoes and Peas 

 

Cheese Wheels with boiled Potatoes and Peas 

 

Jacket Potato 

 

Sticky Chocolate Cake & Chocolate Sauce 

Friday 

 

 

Option 1 

  

Option 2 

  

Option 3 

  

Dessert 

Fish Fingers & Chips with Sweetcorn 

 

Spanish Omelette with Sweetcorn 

 

Jacket Potato 

 

 Homemade Jammy Dodger 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjt_dT1wZ_MAhVMOBQKHbKAAU4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.builtlean.com%2F2013%2F07%2F11%2Fbest-fruits-lose-weight%2F&psig=AFQjCNFku9aIw9wh6-PcKqfRlA0XDNwCSA&ust=146


Choir Club – Classes 3 and 4 Tuesday morning break 

 

This club is only open to children in Classes 3 and 4 as the children are 

working towards being part of an operatic presentation at the  Devon  

Music Mix near Exeter in the summer. 

 

 

 

 

Football Club every Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm 

CLUB NEWS 

Gymnastics Club  - Thursday 3—4.30pm.  Open to boys and girls.  The children will be working towards taking part 

in the ND Schools Championship representing Marwood at the end of March. 

Any child interested in attending this club must be accompanied by an adult.  The club is free and tea/squash will 

be provided. 

 

Anymore information needed then please see Nicky Cruden-Shepherd, Nic Blackmore or Jeanette Roome. 

Zumbakids coming soon 
Mrs Ley will be introducing each class to Zumbakids in the coming weeks. Please watch this space for 

details of an afterschool club starting in April. 

 



MSA PAGE 

 

To keep up to date with what's happening each week in the MSA 

please like our Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/Marwood-School-Association-

 

29th March - EASTER BONNETS - prizes for each year group and a small gift to each child 

in the school 

 

29th March is also COOKIE DAY - bring your 30p 

 

24th April - MSA MEETING - in hall at 1:30 - 3pm 

 

15th June - BIG SHEEP - forms to follow and will need helpers to assist with raffle, form/

money collecting and on the day to help check people off the list on the door. 

 

6th July - CAMPING - this is a provisional date at the moment awaiting confirmation from 

hall if available 

 

26th Sept - FASHION SHOW   

 

There will also be a GRAND SUMMER RAFFLE - which we hope to coincide with Sports Day  

 

Helpers for any of the events, please email either myself mandymclaren@live.co.uk or 

school saying where you are willing to help. 

 

Jo Hibberd  and Jess Szymankiewicz  jamesandjess@hotmail.co.uk are offering to organise Camp-

ing day so emails could be directed to them for that event. 

https://www.facebook.com/Marwood-School-Association-749575191726627/


 



Now Saturday 17th 

March at The Muddi-

ford Inn 




